IOWA HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF CONTROL

CHAIRMAN

H. E. ILSLEY - SPIRIT LAKE

NORTHWEST

FRANK W. DOUMA - OTTUMWA

C. L. ELLIS - NEW PROVIDENCE
CENTRAL

IRWIN W. EDIE - RUDD

O. C. VARNER - DIAGONAL SOUTHWEST

LYLE T. QUINN EXECUTIVE SECRETARY TELEPHONE 4-4543 DES MOINES, IOWA

December 10, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am very happy to have your letter of December 5th. We had a very fine meeting at Kansas City over the weekend and I think I saw every other coach in the Big Six and the Missouri Valley but I didn't run across you. No doubt you changed your plans at the last minute and did not attend the meeting.

I certainly appreciate your trouble in writing to me and it may work out sometime in the near future that I'll have an opportunity of working a game in this part of the country when your team is playing.

I sincerely hope that you were not detained in attending the sessions at Kansas City due to any illness.

I'll no doubt see you when your team plays up this way sometime during this coming season.

Yours very truly,

Lyle T. Quinn,

Executive Secretary

LTQ:EMF



